
 

 
 
 

6th May 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have set up a challenge for children in KS2 to encourage reading.   
 
A record card will be stapled in the back of the reading diary and for each book that is 
read, a stamp will be awarded on the card.  For this stamp, each child needs to record 
what they are reading in the reading diary at least five times each week, and once a book 
has been completed, write a short review of the book.  Please look at and sign the diary 
regularly to support your child and help us in monitoring reading. The teacher will then 
award a stamp (or two for large books).  Once twenty stamps have been achieved, a 
Reading Challenge Golden Ticket will be awarded and your child will receive a certificate 
and a book voucher for £5.00. 
 
Each month the class teacher will award a “Star Reader” when a certificate and a pin on 
badge will be awarded to wear proudly on the school tie.    
 
We would ask that you encourage your child as much as possible to take part in this 
reading challenge. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms M Dark 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


